
Clinical Practice and Cases in Emergency Medicine	 120	 Volume 7, no. 2: May 2023

Letter to the Editor
 

Response to “An Inexpensive Biomechanical Model to Help 
Teach and Learn Newer Mandible Reduction Techniques”

Dear Editors,
We thank Tummings et al. for their interest in our article 

and congratulate them on the use of their innovative mandible 
reduction trainer. We agree that video demonstrations and 

hands-on practice are superior to text and static pictures for 
learning mandibular reduction techniques. Slight variations in 
techniques may indeed occur with different clinicians as their 
experience with using these techniques grows.
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